ﬁ Qutlook
Shed Placement
From Gilbert Miller <treblig1@gmail.com>

Date Mon 3/10/2025 1123 AM
To  Bob Bass <bobbass@outlook.com>

Bob,

After reviewing the proposed site, | am comfortable with the shed being placed 5ft from the fenceline. It should
be perfectly fine there. Thanks for checking!

All the Best,

Gilbert Miller
trebligl @gmail.com



